
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
15 January 2020  
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
 
ParentLine NI is a free confidential service for anyone caring for or concerned about a child or young 
person and is operated by qualified and trained counsellors.  
 
For more information, please see the link below or contact ParentLine NI on 0808 8020 400. 
  
https://youtu.be/iwNjuZeh_mw 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Heather Law 
Head of Pastoral Care 
 
 

https://youtu.be/iwNjuZeh_mw

